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August 1, 1968

. P.O. Box 1733

Apo San Francisco, 96555

Att: Mr. George Russell, Finance Manager

Dear Sir:

Reference is made to Holmes & Narver purchase order #
9EO17A enclosed for Support of Atomic Energy Commission
BioMedical Programs, period July 1, 1968 through June
30, 1969.

On July 16, 1968 travel authorization was made to trans~
port 5 individuals from Kwajalein to Brookhaven National
Laboratory in New York on CICT116 Via MAC Aircraft. The
individuals were booked to depart Kwajalein on Friday's
August 2, 1968 Northwest Flight but due to overbooking
were bumped. This being, the individuals have been re-
booked on Continental, leaving Kwajalein Friday, August
2, 1968.

This letter will serve as your authorization to obtain 5
tickets one way Kwajalein to Honolulu Via Continental Air-
lines and charge same to account 3125,

Sincerely,

_fpwrkLYpytck
YFrank J. Granich
Project Manager

cece. Mr. William Bonnet, Manager
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission / 2p
Honolulu Area Office SO

REPOSITORY >Of7 A

COLLECTION Dee/MV vue

1228, “ExDA 3
BO - MEO, OA. COMMD

77 2 (1968rover —2/ 7HeU {2 /

BOX No.

KWAJALEIN OFFICE

APO San Francisco, California 96565


